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The WOAH disease notification (in-person) training,
including the use of WAHIS, for WOAH National Focal Points
for Animal Disease Notification in Asia and the Pacific region
will be held in Chiba, Japan (21st – 23rd June 2023) and the
Regional Workshop for WOAH National Focal Points for
Aquatic Animals in Asia and the Pacific region will be held in
Busan, Republic of Korea (26th – 27th June 2023). Prior to the
in-person events, a pre-training online session will be
conducted on Tuesday 13th June 2023 from 1500 to 1730 hrs
(Japan Standard Time, JST).

https://wahis.woah.org/#/home


The aim of the pre-training online session is to disseminate essential
information on disease reporting whilst gathering WOAH National Focal Points
for Animal Disease Notification and WOAH National Focal Points for Aquatic
Animals together. This would allow participants to discuss issues related
disease reporting. Participants will be supported with both theoretical and
technical knowledge on WAHIS system prior to the participation in the in-person
trainings. Participants are advised to take the opportunity inquiry relevant
requirements needed for the in-person training.

13 JUNE 2023 TUESDAY

1500 – 1730 hrs (JST)

WOAH NATIONAL FOCAL POINTS FOR ANIMAL DISEASE NOTIFICATION

WOAH NATIONAL FOCAL POINTS FOR AQUATIC ANIMALS

https://oie.zoom.us/j/93648537056
(the pre-training session is strictly by invitation only)

https://oie.zoom.us/j/93648537056
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